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2022 10 12Old product discontinuation date*

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION
FIBER CONNECTORS

14-Jul-22

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: (Required)

With the release of Pan MPO pigtails Panduit will no longer carry the FMPO series fusion-splice MPO connectors. The Pan MPO ribbon 

pigtails allow users to minimize waste, optimize cable management, speed deployment, and improve flexibility and manageability for 

lower installation costs. This makes them a more ideal solution both for system designers and MAC work, and as such will replace the 

splice-on connectors.

Photos/Drawing (where applicable)

IMPACTED PART NUMBERS AND REPLACEMENT PART NUMBERS: (where applicable)

DATES: DISCONTINUATION AND NEW PRODUCT AVAILABILITY:

SCHEDULE FOR CHANGE

New product sample availability date

ENTERPRISE CONNECTIVITY

*Important: A return material authorization (RMA) may be obtained for these affected part numbers and they may be 

returned up to 60 days after the product discontinuation announcement date if purchased within the last 18 months and 

subject to the return policy requirements outlined in Panduit’s Authorized Distributor Policy. Please contact your local 

Panduit Customer Experience team if you have any questions.
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IMPACTED PART
NUMBER(s) Compatibility Type Replacement Part Discontinuation Date

FMPOF3SSSGR Compatible F9TCN7NNNSNM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOF3SXMAQ Compatible FZTCN7NNNONM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOFRSSSGR Compatible F9TCN7NNNSNM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOFRSXMAQ Compatible FZTCN7NNNONM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOM3SSSGR Compatible F9TCN7NNNSNM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOM3SXMAQ Compatible FZTCN7NNNONM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOMRSSSGR Compatible F9TCN7NNNSNM001 12-Oct-22
FMPOMRSXMAQ Compatible FZTCN7NNNONM001 12-Oct-22




